Happy Thanksgiving!  We would like to invite our Clyde School families to Thanksgiving lunch.  Kindergarten, fourth-grade, and fifth-grade families will have Thanksgiving lunch on Thursday, November 17th, and first-grade, second-grade, and third-grade families will have Thanksgiving lunch on Friday, November 18th.  Our cafeteria staff is preparing turkey and dressing, baked ham, mashed potatoes, green beans, spiced apples, rolls, and pumpkin pie.  The cost is $4 per adult and $4 per non school-aged child.  We will sell lunch tickets in the foyer on the day of the lunch.  
